DMMQG - April 2017 Board Meeting Notes

Meeting Date: April 19,2017
Facilitator: Shelby Skumanich
Participating: Shelby, Christine, Julie, Michelle, Erin, Jonna

Treasurer’s Report

*  Monies gathered from quilt show entries have been deposited.

Quilt Show

¢  Christine and Shelby delivered the quilts to the museum. There are a few yet to be delivered.
Christine sent an email to all who need to either finish their quilt, pay the entry fee, or complete
the form and label.

*  Photography date and location is next big decision. Shelby created a survey and will solicit
feedback from guild members.

¢ Date options: May 13 — 14, June 17 — 18 or 24 - 25.

* Location options: Red Rocks, Clear Creek Area in Golden, or Chautauqua.

o Action: Shelby to send out survey and gather input.

e Official dates of the show are: Oct. 23 — Jan. 23. Quilts will be hung after 4pm the weekend
before. An opening reception will be held from 6 to 8pm on Friday, Oct 27. Quilts come down on
Jan. 24.

Next Guild Meeting

*  Minutes from the April business meeting have been posted on the guild website. Shelby will send
a follow-up email later today or tomorrow.
* The May meeting will be held at the Broomfield Community Center. They can provide AV
equipment if we request it.
o Action: Jonna to arrive early to help direct members to this new location.

Guild PO Box

*  The guild will rent a PO box at a Westminster post office location.
o Action: Shelby and Jonna to meet and make this happen.

Hosting for the guild website

* The guild website account needs to be updated with the guild’s bank account information.
o Action: Jonna to follow-up with Amy to make this happen.

Next sew day — Erin

* 7 people attended the last sew day.
*  The next sew day will be scheduled at the end of June.
*  The committee also will find a location in another part of the city, just to spread out the locations.
Colorado Fabrics is an option and Erin will investigate. Thread Loft is another option.
o Action: Erin to identify location and date.

Charity Quilt options




Options will be discussed at the May business meeting and the guild will vote on what to do with
the charity quilts.

If anyone is interested in leading the effort to create a new charity quilt this year, they can
volunteer to do so.



